
 

 

Diary Dates 

May 2025 

Wednesday 21st: Class Photos and Leavers 

Group Photos 

Friday 23rd: Last Day of Term 

 

June 2025 

Monday 2nd: Back to School 

Thursday 12th: Science Afternoon 

Friday 13th: Father’s Day in KS1 

Monday 16th: Blue Class Victorian Day- 

more information to follow. 

Thursday 19th: Yrs 3/4 Football 

Tournament at Horncastle 

23rd- 27th – SPORTS WEEK!! 

Thursday 26th: Sports Day starting at 

1pm. 

Friday 27th: School Fete starting at 

3:15pm  

 

July 2025 

Friday 4th: Barnes Wallis Induction Day 

for Y6’s going in September 

Monday 7th: Banovallum and QEGs 

transition days for Y6’s going in 

September 

Tuesday 8th: Whole school Transition Day 

Thursday 17th: Mareham’s Got Talent 

Tuesday 22nd: Leaver’s Service 

& Last Day of Term. 

 

Parking 

When parking vehicles down School Lane while 

dropping off or picking children up, please be 

mindful about where you are parking. 

We understand you may be parked up briefly. Still, 

we have some residents who are being affected by 

this regularly so if you could refrain from parking 

over or opposite driveways that would be greatly 

appreciated. Also, please ensure access to the 

school car park for staff to get into spaces. 

Wraparound Care 

Starting after half term, JB Sports will be 

providing wraparound care after school on 

Thursday and Friday. More information about this 

will be sent out in a separate message on 

ParentMail.  

Play Barn will continue to provide this on Mondays, 

Tuesday and Wednesdays.  

 

Medical Appointments 

For medical appointments, we now need you 

to complete a form before the appointment 

and we require proof of the appointment 

that has the child’s name, date, and time on 

it. We understand this might be 

inconvenient, but it is something we have 

been asked to do.  



 

 

  

Absences  

Please report any children's absences by 9 

am. This can be done via ParentMail or by 

contacting the school office either by email 

or phone call/voicemail.  

Swimming for Green Class 

Swimming will continue next term. The next 

payment block will become available the day 

we come back after the half term. 

Parent Governor 

We are still searching for a new parent 

governor, if you would like to apply for the 

role please get in touch with the office 

PE Days 

Children need to 

wear their PE kits 

to school on the 

following days: 

RED – Fridays 

YELLOW – Monday 

& Thursday 

GREEN – Mondays 

& Friday Swimming 

BLUE – Tuesdays & 

Fridays 

 

Water bottles & 

Lids 

Please make sure 

your child has their 

name on their 

bottles.  

If you need 

replacements, please 

pay via ParentMail 

and they will be given 

your order promptly 

at school.  

Bottles- £2 

2X Lids - £1 

 

CLUBS 

Years 1, 2 and 3 – Every Monday 

up to end of term   

Years 4, 5 and 6 – Every Friday 

until end of term 

 

Mobile Phones 

Children are not permitted 

to have mobile phones in 

school. If you wish to 

discuss this matter, please 

get in touch with the school 

office. Also, a reminder 

that parents/carers are not 

permitted to use mobile 

phones when in and around 

school.  

On our premises  

Smoking and Vaping on our premises is 

strictly forbidden. Please ensure you are 

away from the area. This is during school 

hours and during events held at school. 

 

Warmer weather 

Please ensure children have sun hats & water 

bottles for when the weather gets warmer. 

Children will be asked to wear their hats and 

suncream on hot days (suncream to be 

applied at home before school). If you wish 

for your child to re-apply their suncream, 

please put their name on the bottle and they 

will be asked to apply it themselves. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

  

 
The easter bingo was a great turn out 

and fantastic night. We raised £449. 

Thank you to all who attended and those 

who helped. 

 

On 11th June we had a Farm Walk in 

Wilksby. The children had fun following 

a trail of questions along the route and 

then enjoyed a picnic in the field, 

sitting on a tractor, and we finished off 

with big game of rounders. It was a 

lovely sunny day, and we think everyone 

had a wonderful time.   

 

Coming up we have the Summer Fete, 

3.15pm on Friday 27th June where we 

will have fun games to play, a tombola, 

raffle, cake stall, second hand uniform 

sale and more. 

 

 

Any donations of second-hand uniform 

would be gratefully 

If you are interested in joining the 

PTFA or would like to help at some of 

our events, please speak to the school 

office who will put you in touch with a 

current member.  New members and 

helpers are always welcome. 

 

Next Event: 

• Friday 27th June – Summer 

Fayre 

 

Some photos from the Farm Walk! 

 



 

 

 

 

Online Safety 

Online safety and the troubles that the internet may bring is a hot topic 

throughout schools. It is important to have regular conversations about 

staying safe online and to encourage children to speak to you if they come 

across something worrying online. 

Talk to your child about the importance of creating a safe online 

environment, including keeping any log-in details and passwords safe. 

We have gathered some advice sheets if you need below. You can also find 

some information and useful links on the Gov website: Support for parents and 

carers to keep children safe online - GOV.UK 

 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-keeping-children-safe-online/coronavirus-covid-19-support-for-parents-and-carers-to-keep-children-safe-online
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-keeping-children-safe-online/coronavirus-covid-19-support-for-parents-and-carers-to-keep-children-safe-online


  



  



 


